
IMPORTANT MESSAGE FOR PARENTS

Dear parents/guardians,

The State of Connecticut has made it MANDATORY that all children in daycare, ages 6
to 59 months, receive the seasonal influenza vaccine yearly.

Contact your child’s medical provider and schedule your child’s vaccination as soon as
possible. We will accept a complete updated immunization list or the bottom of this
form. Please return no later than December 31, 2023. We must have documentation
on hand at the center stating that your child has had the flu shot before December 31st

or your child will not be allowed in the center until the flu shot is given. Thank you for
your prompt attention and cooperation and if you have already handed in
documentation of the flu, thank you so much. As always, if you have any questions,
please let us know in the office.

Proof of Seasonal Influenza Vaccine Administration
Name of Child ____________________________ Date of Birth _________________

Date vaccine administered __________________

Signature of medical providers administering vaccines

______________________________________________________________________

Name, address, and phone number of medical providers:

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________


